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At the start of tonight our Happy Bucks pot is at 
$230.  That means if your ticket is drawn and you 
draw the Joker tonight, you are going to be 
going home with at least $115.00. 

         UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
 

November 7th Jeff Morden, 
  Grants Manger, Texas Public Radio  
 

November 21st No meeting - Happy Thanksgiving  
 

December 5th Club Assembly 

Salsalito Cantina Mexican Restaurant, 14535 Nacogdoches Road, San Antonio, TX 78247 
Social at 5:30 p.m.  Meeting from 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

Where does your $6 go? 
 

Many club members pay $6 each week for our meeting.  
But not everyone knows where the $6 goes. 
 

$1 for our raffle 
 

$2 to pay for our guest speaker’s meal.  While all three 
of the items listed here are voluntary, we greatly 
encourage all to donate towards our speaker’s meal. 
 

$3 to your Paul Harris 

Our speaker this evening is Ashley 
O’Leary.  Ashley works for Corazon San 
Antonio.  She is the Director of a 
program called Deborah's House, an 
organization that provides a safe 
supportive transitional living 
environment for women in recovery.  
Ashley has come from a rough 
background with drug addiction in her 
past, but she has also have found a 
new way to live in the previous seven 
years where God has helped to make 
her a new person.   
 

Today, Ashley lives her life in a manner 
that she will do whatever she can to 
help other women come out of similar 
life situations that she also struggled 
with.  Ashley provides recovery coaching services, life coaching, 
physical fitness advice, and whatever her clients might need to 
support their recovery.  She volunteers with other organizations 
in the community such as For Her, a women's empowerment 
organization that fosters dignity by providing support groups, 
counseling, and other services.  Ashley also has helped to open 
a women and children's home called Redeemer House that 
provides similar services to Deborah's House but for women with 
their children through an organization called ONEsource.  
Deborah loves the community here in San Antonio and the 
recovery community and she works her best to serve wherever 
she may be called. 

October 21st is right around the corner 
 

Our 13th Annual Bowling / Silent Auction fundraiser will be held 
this Saturday, October 21st from 12:00 noon until 3:00 p.m.  

This is our club’s major fundraiser for the year.  Once again the 
event will take place at Astro SuperBowl, 3203 Harry 

Wurzbach Rd. at Austin Highway.  We need all club members 
to participate in order to make the event a success.  We are 

looking for bowlers, silent auction items and sponsors.  Team 
registration and sponsor forms will be passed out at our 

meeting tonight.  These forms can also be found on our club’s 
website and Facebook page.  

Remember that the funds raised from this event will be used to 
award a scholarship to a graduating senior at James Madison 

High School, supporting the James Madison Interact Club 
Food Pantry, sponsoring two students to attend RYLA (Rotary 

Youth Leadership Awards), along with other humanitarian 
causes that will help serve our community. 

Please contact club president Dan Clark at danclark@ibc.com 
or (210) 799-4474 if you have any questions. 

 
 
 
 
District Governor Monica Gutierrez is challenging all clubs in the 
District to donate online to Polio Plus on October 24, 2023. The 
club who gives the most money will receive $1,000 in points/
dollars from the District.  Must be done on Tuesday, October 
24th and online to count for the District Fundraiser. 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 
Dan Clark will be celebrating his birthday on October 23rd. 
 

Austin and Eryn Riley wedding anniversary on October 31st.
 Happy Anniversary. 
 

Our Assistant Governor Jan King will be celebrating her 
birthday on November 5th.  Here is your reminder Joe King  

We were very proud to induct Kelly 
Carreon as our newest club member at 
our October 3rd meeting.  Kelly 
classification is Teacher.  Kelly is an art 
teacher at Wortham Oaks Elementary in 
the Judson I.S.D.  In addition to art, 
Kelly’s hobbies include traveling, and 
decorating.  If you have not had the 
chance to meet Kelly, introduce yourself  
and share your Rotary experiences with 
her.  Always great to have a new 
Rotarian in the club.     

The San Antonio 2023 Walk to End Alzheimer's, locally 
sponsored by Methodist Healthcare Ministries and Methodist 
Healthcare System, will take place this Saturday, October 21st, 
at Six Flags Fiesta Texas, 17000 W I-10, San Antonio, TX  
78257.  The event begins at 7:30 a.m. with the official 
ceremony starting at 8:30 a.m.  The Walk will start at 9:00 a.m.  
It is not too late to come out and participate in this event.  The 
San Antonio Northeast Rotary Club has a team page for the 
Walk,  Our club’s goal is to raise $500 for the Walk.  As of this 
morning, we have raised $200.  Please go to the link below to 
access our Team page:  https://act.alz.org/site/TR?
team_id=831850&pg=team&fr_id=16987  Please contact 
Russell Sturgeon at RussellSturgeon@frostbank.com if you 
have any questions. 
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We were very pleased to 
welcome Dr. Veronica 
Garcia, President of 
Northeast Lakeview College 
(NLC), as our speaker on 
October 3rd.  Dr. Garcia 
gave us a State of the 
College update.  Lot of great 
things going on at NLC.  
Special thanks go out to 
Rudy Farias , Director of Strategic Initiatives at NLC for putting together the PowerPoint that Dr. Garcia used for 
her presentation to the San Antonio Northeast Rotary Club.  Thank you both very much for all the information.       

Service opportunity at Under the Bridge   
 

Our friends with the San Antonio Pearl Rotary Club 
will be feeding the homeless on Sunday, October 
29th in conjunction with the Under the Bridge 
organization.  This will take place at the bridge 
under West Commerce St. and South Medina St.  
Set up starts at 10:30 a.m. and serving will begin at  11:00 a.m.  You can also 
donate items such as chips, water, Hawaiian rolls, or blankets, socks, hygiene 

item such as travel size soaps and wipes for care bags.  
The San Antonio Pearl Rotary Club conducts this service 
project once a quarter.  Please consider joining our fellow 
Rotarians to serve those that are less fortunate than us.  
If you have any questions, please contact San Antonio 
Pearl Rotary Club president Karen Allen-Mirabeau at 
kmirabeau@yahoo.com        

One October event done, five more to go! 

Thanks to all the folks that came out to our Eclipse Polio this past Saturday, October 14th at the Harvey E. Najim Family YMCA.  This event 
was held in conjunction with an annular eclipse that San Antonio had a great view of (with protective sunglasses of course).  In addition to 
being a fundraiser to “Eclipse Polio” from the face of the earth, this was also District Governor Monica Gutierrez’s official visit to the Rotary 
clubs of San Antonio, San Antonio Airport, San Antonio Northeast, San Antonio North Central, San Antonio Pearl, Randolph Metrocom, Alamo 
Heights, and the eClub of San Antonio.   There were approximately 75 folks that came out for this very special event. 
  

Specially eclipse themed drinking glasses, and shirts were available for purchase.  There was also a drawing for several bott les of Eclipse red 
wine from Radius Winery, and a special map showing the annular eclipse and a total eclipse that will take place in April 2024.  Special thanks 
go out to Monky’s Tortas food truck for coming out and serving some fantastic food.  Special thanks go out to Assistant Governor Jan King, 
and Dan Hernandez for purchasing the special eclipse proof sunglasses.  Thanks also go out to Debbie Degollado for furnishing a special 
Eclipse Polio cupcake cake.     
 

Last but not least, thanks go out to District Governor Monica for all her leadership for District 5840 this 2023-2024 Rotary year.  We were so 
happy that all eight Rotary clubs had this opportunity to gather together for fundraising, fellowship, and fun. 
 

 

Coming  
November 17th 

“ROTARY IS NOT JUST 
ABOUT MEETING; IT’S 
ABOUT MAKING A 
DIFFERENCE IN OUR 
COMMUNITIES, 
HELPING THOSE IN 
NEED, AND FOSTERING 
ECONOMIC GROWTH.”   
        

       - Anonymous Rotarian 
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